HIMACHAL PRADESH
PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT
NO.PWE-95-3-75(Gen-Cin}-ES-1- - Lp=tp _ L1] 7/ Dated:- [H / Qz/ g 0o

From:
Engineer-in-Chief,
HP.PWD, Shimla-2.
To
The Engineer-in-Chief (Project),
The Chief Architect, HP.PWD Shimla/ Mandi.
All theChief Engineers in HP.PWD.
- All the Superintending Engineers in HP.PWD.
All the Executive Engineers in HP.PWD.
All the LAOs in HP.PWD,

Subject:- HDFC Bank Government Salary Account Offer.

The letter as circulated v1de this ofﬁce No PWE- 95 3-75 (Gen-Cir)
ES-I- 3471-3572 dated 04.07.2020 is hereby kept in abeyance till fu
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Copy to the Executive Engineer (ICT Wing) HP.PWD Shimla-2 with
direction to upload this letter on the official website of HP:PWD immediately please.

All Branch Head in HP.PWD Head Quarter, HP.PWD Shimla -2 for
- information please. ' t ,
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